Ryan, Nancy D - DNR

From: Scott Tarmann <starmann@ramboll.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 11:24 AM

To: Ryan, Nancy D - DNR

Cc: wscott@mzmilw.com; Jeanne Tarvin

Subject: Former Express Cleaners Site - Racine, WI
Attachments: REH Proposal Addendum_Express Cleaners.pdf
Dear Nancy:

Per the request of Bill Scott, please find the attached June 8, 2015 Proposal Addendum that was prepared to address
questions regarding the structural integrity of blended soil after treatment and Ramboll Environ’s project summaries on
similar projects where we successfully utilized zero-valent iron. In preparation for our meeting on May 26™, we plan on
bringing handouts and/or presentation materials in support of our proposed approach and cost estimate presented in
our May 29, 2015 proposal.

Please let us know if you have any questions or require ahy additional information.

Yours sincerely,
Scott Tarmann, PE

Senior Manager
D 262-901-0093

M 262-853-9964
starmann@rambolf.com

Ramboll Environ

175 North Corporate Drive
Suite 160

Brookfield, WI 53045

USA
www.ramboll-environ.com
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This message contains information that may be confidential, privileged or otherwise protected by law from
disclosure. It is intended for the exclusive use of the Addressee(s). Unless you are the addressee or authorized
agent of the addressee, you may not review, copy, distribute or disclose to anyone the message or any
information contained within. If you have received this message in error, please contact the sender by electronic
reply to email@ramboll.com and immediately delete all copies of the message.






















